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This letter is primarily for Mayor Pachota, Vice Mayor Bolt, Council 
members Frank, Howard, and Moore. I am angered by your vote not to allow 
citizens advisory input in your proposed scheme to change the election 
process for city officials. Over the past years I have watched your open 
corruption. I watch the contributions from the building interests as 
well as the "party" in Tallahassee sink thousands into your campaigns 
and I have tracked your voting records. You continue to vote for mass 
development and you are destroying this beautiful city and are doing it 
blatantly! If this is not corruption, what is??? You even put your 
campaign signs on building sites. Don't you think the voters see this? 
Last year, two "pro development" candidates lost the election because 
the residents of this city have had enough of your corruption! Now you 
want to change the election cycle so the council election happens during 
a national campaign. If this isn't corruptions, what is???  The question 
was asked at Tuesday's meeting. Who was elected??? I would change the 
word "elected" to "bought and paid for"! This is a small city with a 
supposed non partisan council and election. Why is the republican party 
donating thousands of dollars to keep you and those like you in office? 
Someone is making millions allowing the developers to have free reign 
over this city! I for one have had enough and I hope you realize that I 
am not alone. 
To Councilpersons Farrell and Smith, Thank you for standing up for the 
residents of this city. Thank you for honoring your campaign promises! 
William Flack 
Pinebrook South 
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